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WHAT’S ON NEXT WEEK 

 
Monday 15th  

August 
Tuesday 16th       Wednesday 17th      Thursday 18th   Friday 19th   

National Science 
Week 

 

National Science 
Week 

 

National Science 
Week 

 

National Science 
Week 

 
S2 Science Day 

National Science 
Week 

 
Zone Athletics 

 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

 
COVID Update 
We have had a steady number of new student COVID cases each day. These cases are impacting 
across the school. 
We have a number of staff with COVID which, coupled with normal winter illness, is stretching our 
ability to cover classes. 
To assist us please continue to monitor your child. We have plenty of rapid antigen testing (RAT) 
kits at school, both the nasal and saliva test varieties. Please contact the school office or just call in. 
If your child has symptoms, not matter how minor, please keep them at home until the symptoms 
resolve themselves. 
 
Congratulations Aura! 

One of our amazing students has done a very selfless thing and 
cut her hair to donate for wig making for cancer patients. And she 
cut her hair on her birthday! 
After watching a dear family friend go through cancer, Aura 
decided that she wanted to do something to show her support. 
But what can a Year 3 student do?!? 
 
Well, Aura had 35cm of her beautiful, thick hair cut off. This will 
be enough hair to make an adult wig or two children’s wigs for 
people who have long their hair while being treated for cancer. 
 
Such a sweet, empathetic and brave little girl. We support you 
Aura and your hair looks wonderful. Keep shining. 
 
If you would like show your support for 
people going through cancer, you can 
donate either your hair or money to the 
Cancer Council NSW at: 

https://give.cancercouncil.com.au/donate?gclid=Cj0KCQjw_7KXBhCoARIsAPdPTfhr350pIJdUtPN
1ZQ-YI4sCKoVsmKVKaZf2RM4yruUv67zQpCiIn00aAnoZEALw_wcB&gclsrc=aw.ds 
 
P & C Canteen ordering App Survey 
The P & C are currently reviewing the App (Flexischools) that is used for ordering from the canteen, 
uniform shop and for other P & C activities. 
Please take a moment to complete their survey https://forms.office.com/r/sGenyucvvT 
 

https://give.cancercouncil.com.au/donate?gclid=Cj0KCQjw_7KXBhCoARIsAPdPTfhr350pIJdUtPN1ZQ-YI4sCKoVsmKVKaZf2RM4yruUv67zQpCiIn00aAnoZEALw_wcB&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://give.cancercouncil.com.au/donate?gclid=Cj0KCQjw_7KXBhCoARIsAPdPTfhr350pIJdUtPN1ZQ-YI4sCKoVsmKVKaZf2RM4yruUv67zQpCiIn00aAnoZEALw_wcB&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://forms.office.com/r/sGenyucvvT
https://www.cancercouncilfundraising.com.au/give/donate?_ga=2.164449471.1042291573.1660023975-1138453627.1660023975


 

 

 

 

Bush Tucker Garden – Thank You Terrigal Trojans 
Thank you to Terrigal Trojans for providing members of their under 18s team 
to help with preparation work for our new chicken coop. 
  
 
 
 
 

AECG 
The Kuriwa Aboriginal Education Consultative Group meets next Monday at Brooke Avenue Public 
School at 5pm. All of our First Nations families are welcome to attend. 

 
 
Parking Around our School 
Thank you for taking care around our school. It is 
great to see our parents and carers following the rules 
and keeping everyone safe. 
Our local Highway Patrol visited our school zone this 
week to remind people to not stop in No Stopping 
zone. Especially on the corner of Junction Rd and 
Havenview Rd. 
 
 
 

 
Book Fair 

Thank you to everyone who bought books at our bookfair. It is a win 
win for everyone as your children have some great new 
books to read and our library has received around $3000 in 
commission to purchase new books and resources for 

students to borrow. 
Thanks again to Mrs Foster and her team for their work with the book fair.   
 
 
Tuggerah Lakes Athletics 
Good luck to our athletic representatives as they head off to the zone carnival next Friday. We wish 
them well. 
 
 
Rugby  
Good luck to our rugby team as they play in the Bryan Palmer Shield next Tuesday . Thanks to Mr 
Delaney for coaching the team. 
 
 
Band 

Our school band has persevered during the COVID period with online 
lessons. They have enjoyed being back together this year for ‘live’ 
rehearsals. So next Wednesday they are going to perform for the rest 
of the school. 
We are very  excited to hear their progress!   

 



 

 

 

 

Stage 2 Science Day 
Next Thursday Stage 2 will be involved in a Science day where they 
undertake a range of science and technology activities across the day. 
 
 
Enrol for 2023   

We are into our planning for Kindergarten 2023. If your child is starting 
school in 2023 please enrol now. If you know anyone else in the 
community with a child starting in 2023 please encourage them to 
enrol now. 
Parents can enrol via the link on our website or by contacting the 
school office. 

 
NSWPSSA Sydney North Soccer Girls 
Knockout Competition  
Our girls played Avoca Beach Public School on 
Wednesday in Round 5 of the knockout 
competition. They played incredibly well and won 
the game without conceding a goal (4-0). 
The teamwork and strategy that was displayed 
throughout the game was second to none. The 
girls held possession for most of the game and 
took control. 
They are now off to the Sydney North region for 
the semi finals. 
Congratulations to the team and thank you Ms McCann. 

 
3M NAIDOC Week 
3M created some amazing artwork for NAIDOC Week. 
They were invited to share their artwork with Glenvale 
School for Specific Purposes to be displayed during their 
NAIDOC celebrations. Glenvale students and staff 
enjoyed seeing 3M's art and to show their appreciation, 
gave 3M with a small gift. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Michael Burgess 
Principal  



 

 

 

 

  

A HUGE THANK YOU to all our families who have 
contributed to our fundraiser. With the funds 

raised so far we can replace the five classroom 
smart boards!!  

 

For anyone that has not yet raised funds, we would love for you to 
consider doing so as you are able.  

 

We continue the fundraising 
journey to provide much needed 
learn-to-read resources 
(decodable readers). And from 
now on, for every $10,000 we 
raise we’ll draw out TWO 
teacher’s names to be slimed!! 

 
 

DID YOU KNOW? Anyone who has 
raised $200 or more on their 

profile page by Friday August 26, 
will go in the draw to win a 20” Division Blitzer 
BMX Bike… and…. we have THREE of them to 

give away!!! Sign up today 
at www.schoolfunrun.com.au for your chance 

to WIN 1 of 3 BMX Bikes. 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.schoolfunrun.com.au%2F&data=05%7C01%7Chelene.annabel%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C56eb087fc40f48bd351e08da7ab4d8a3%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C637957214598969764%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=U%2FiQfVFSG%2BhcvSdCjQTwUM2oTOJ9opkekmDESpl30mc%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 
 

ADMINISTRATION CORNER 

Sick Bay - Clothing 
 
Sickbay is in need of any spare second hand clothing in large sizes (size 12 and 14 – both boys and girls). 
 
If your child has been sent home with a change of clothes, could you please return them to the office. 
 
Invoices and Payment Options 
 
Stage 3 Camps – total cost for the Aussie Bush Camp comes to $344. Please deduct the $100 deposit 
already paid. Total Cost for the Canberra Excursion comes to $386. Please deduct the $100 deposit already 
paid. You are more than welcome to pay these excursions off in instalments. 
 
Reminder invoices for book packs and Stephanie Alexander Kitchen/Garden program have been sent home 
via your child’s class. You are more than welcome to pay off any invoices in instalments, especially if you are 
paying for more than one student. 
 
The parent online payment option is our school’s preferred payment option.  
 
To process online payments, just go to the Terrigal PS website www.terrigal-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   
and follow the ‘Make A Payment’ link. Other payment options are cash or Eftpos payments through the office. 
Please note, we cannot accept payments over the phone anymore. 
 
If you have any questions regarding payments, payment options or anything else, please give me a call on 
43844599. 
 
 
Money Currently Due 
 
Early Stage 1 (Kindergarten) 

• Book Pack - $50 
 

Stage 1 (Years 1 & 2) 
• Book Pack - $50 

 
Stage 2 (Years 3 & 4) 

• Book Pack - $50 
• SAKG - $20 for the whole year or $5 per 

term 
• Geography Excursion - $10 

 

 

Ulrike Myers – Admin Manager 

Stage 3 (Years 5 & 6) 
• Book Pack - $50 
• Aussie Bush Camp – $344 total cost 

less $100 deposit 
• Canberra Exc. - $386 total cost less  

$100 deposit 

Support Unit 
• Book Pack - $15 
• SAKG (for 3-5C and 5-6M only) - $20 

per year or $5 per term 
• Aussie Bush Camp - $344 total cost 

less $100 deposit  (for Year 5 & 6 
only) 

• Geography Excursion (3-5C only) - $10 
 

http://www.terrigal-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

  



 

 

Next P&C Meeting 

Thank you to everyone who joined us online for our meeting this week. 
We had a lot to discuss and your contribution is so appreciated! 

Everyone in our school community is welcome to join us at our next meeting on Monday 5 
September 2022 at 7pm. The P&C Committee meets twice a term in Week 3 and Week 8. 
 
Our Treasurer Veneet is stepping down from his role. Veneet has done an amazing job as 
Treasurer and we thank him for his contribution to our P&C Committee and our school 
community! This means that we are now looking for a volunteer to take on the role of P&C 
Treasurer. A brief description of the role has been provided below. If you are interested in 
being nominated for this position or if you would like to know more about the Treasurer 
role please let us know by emailing us at terrigalpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au  . 
 
Treasurer's Role Description: 

• This is a highly valued role that allows close collaboration with all members of the 
P&C 

• This role is also a great way to engage with the school, especially the canteen and 
the uniform shop as well as other parents 

• Key tasks include: 
• Maintaining financial records for the P&C 
• Presenting financial results to the P&C twice a term 
• Facilitating payments to suppliers and employees 
• Providing information to the auditor at the year end 
• Assisting P&C members with relevant activities as they arise, for example, 

fundraising 
• You don’t need to be an accountant to perform the role and full training will be 

provided by the existing treasurer to ensure full knowledge transfer and a smooth 
handover 

• MYOB is used to process all transactions which is an efficient and easy to operate 
system designed for small business owners who are not accountants 

• The estimated time required to perform the role is approximately 1 hour per week 
 
P&C MEMBERSHIP 
If you would like to join the P&C for 2022 it is easy as 1,2,3. 
To make life easy we have setup P&C membership through FlexiSchools.  
 Step 1     Step 2    Step 3 
 

Term 3 Week 8 Meeting Monday 5 September 2022 

mailto:terrigalpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au


 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


